
PTL Television Network 
180 Grace Chapel Road 
Blue Eye, MO 65611 
 
March 31, 2022 
 
Dear Affiliate: 
 
This letter is intended to assist in satisfying its obligations under Section 79.1 (b) of Title 47 of the 
Code of Federal Regulations regarding closed captioning. 
 
PTL Network during the following time periods: 
 
For First Quarter 2022 (January - March) and all prior calendar quarters: 
 
1. __________has been in compliance with Section 79.1 (b) of the FCC’s closed captioning 
requirements.  All programming provided to our affiliates was captioned to the extent required 
pursuant to Section 79.1 (b) of the rules of the Federal Communications Commission: 
 
OR  
 
2. ____X____ hereby certifies that it is exempt from the closed captioning requirements pursuant 
to the Federal Communication’s closed captioning rules applicable to it because of the following 
exemptions:  New network (under 4 years in operation) and annual gross revenue less than three 
million. 
 
Further, we agree to notify you within thirty (30) days of a change in exempt status. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 
Andrew Lietzen 
EVP, Broadcasting 
PTL Television Network 


